
 

ADP ANNUAL MEETING & CONSUMER ANALYSIS RESULTS NEXT FRIDAY! 

What is the perception of Downtown Anchorage to our residents, rural visitors, tourists and 
conventioneers? What do they want when they come to Downtown? And does Downtown deliver? 

These questions and more will be answered next Friday afternoon during the 2006 Anchorage 
Downtown Partnership, Ltd. Annual Meeting. Representatives from the Nerland Agency will 
present results from the ADP-sponsored Downtown Consumer Market Demand Analysis and talk 
about “A New Direction for Downtown.” 

Do visitors and residents view Downtown as clean, safe & vital? Is there anything that they would like 
to change about Downtown? Questions like these – and many others – will be answered at the 
meeting. 

The annual meeting takes place on Friday, May 12, 2006 from 12 noon – 1:15 p.m. at the 
Downtown Marriott, 820 W. 7th Avenue. Tickets for the annual meeting are $25.00 and can be 
obtained by calling ADP at 279-5650. 

Everyone is invited to attend the ADP annual meeting and rub elbows with property and business 
owners, key city officials & many others. A delicious lunch is included in the price of the ticket, 
provided by the Downtown Anchorage Marriott catering. 

In addition, ADP will provide a summary of last year’s activities and accomplishments, preview our 
2006 goals, and provide an opportunity to elect board members. For those who failed to return their 
ballot before the May 12 deadline, ballots may be submitted during the 2006 Annual Meeting. 

 
The Vision of the Anchorage Downtown Partnership is to be a not-for-profit organization that is a recognized symbol that promotes and 
advocates, in collaboration with the Municipality and the community at large, for a vital, "year around," clean, safe Downtown Anchorage for 
those who live, work and visit Downtown. 


